May 15, 2010

Dave Kugler Critter Catchers, INC 2800 Scenic Meadows Drive Ortonville, MI 48462

Dear Mr. Kugler,

On behalf of the Birmingham AAUW we thank you for again participating as a partner for the 21st Explorathon on Tuesday, March 30, 2010. We appreciate your support of the presentation on "Bats: Myths and Mysteries".

As you know, Explorathon is an all day workshop symposium for students, parents and teachers to inform, expand and connect girls interested in science, math, engineering and health fields with active women scientists through participation in handson workshops.

This year we had 47 workshops with 73 presenters engaging the 723 students from area schools in Wayne, Oakland and Macomb Counties. We appreciate your support and participation.

Sincerely,

Jean I. Walker Charlotte Mahrt

Co-Chairs, Explorathon 2010

Birmingham AAUW

explorathon

2010

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

It is with our deepest appreciation that we thank

David Kugler, Critter Catchers, Inc.

for valued participation in Explorathon 2010:

Your collaborative effort and support has contributed greatly toward the success of the program. Expanding horizons for young women in Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics.

Sponsored by the Birmingham Branch of AAUW, Cranbrook Institute of Science, Detroit Country Day School and the Ford Motor Company Fund.

March 30, 2010